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 Discussion Item 

 

Date:  April 14, 2025   Division:  Student Services 
 
Subject:  Districtwide Intruder Detection Audit Report Findings 
 
Background Information: 

• Pursuant to the charge issued by Governor Abbott on June 1, 2022, The Texas School Safety 
Center in coordination with the Texas Education Agency currently has intruder detection 
inspectors checking all campuses throughout the state of Texas this school year. 

• Any findings from the inspector will be reviewed with the LISD Safety & Security Committee 
which is comprised of LISD staff and public safety officials from our local police, fire 
department and emergency management departments. 

• The findings from the state and corrective actions developed by the LISD Safety and Security 
Committee will be presented to the Board of Trustees in closed session. 

• Aside from these state audits, numerous perimeter checks are being completed at all LISD 
campuses on a frequent basis by law enforcement, campus staff and district staff.

Administrative Consideration: 

• No considerations are needed

 

 


